
Non-Profit Organization
U.S. Postage

PAID
Fort Worth, Texas
Permit No. 1467

Fifteen DBU students, faculty, and staff members, traveled 
to Xela, Guatemala this summer, marking the seventh 

trip in connection with DBU’s partnership with Buckner 
Orphanages in this Central American country.
	 “The best thing about the trip,” said DBU sophomore 
Elizabeth Lopez, “was just loving on the kids; they impacted 
me more than anything else.”

	 DBU students, including graduate education and 
counseling students, developed a Vacation Bible School 
program that centered on the theme of fruit of the Spirit.  
Different activities, including Bible story time, recreation, 
and crafts, all focused on sharing the love, joy, peace, 
patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, and 
self-control found in a personal relationship with Christ.


